City of Laredo
Purchasing Division

RENEWAL LETTER
December 10, 2024

South Texas Waste Systems
Peter Venegas

428 Hilltop Drive

Laredo, TX 78045

Re: FY22-006 Rentals of Portable; Hand Wash Stations, Latrines & Showers
Extension II

Dear Mr. Peter Venegas,

A formal contract for the Rentals of Portable: Hand Wash Stations, Latrines & Showers for the City of
Laredo was awarded to your company on November 15, 2021. The term of this contract was for a
period of two years with the option to renew for three additional one-year periods, upon mutual
agreement of both parties. This is the second of three extension periods.

Please indicate your desire to request a contract extension. Should your company desire a contract
extension, it is expressly understood by the parties that any such extension of this contract is entirely
revocable at the City’s discretion and is contingent upon the agreement and acceptance by the City
Council.

Jaime E. ata, MPA, CTCD
PurchaSing Agent
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